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Don’t Forget… 

All children need a PE kit for lessons which will take 

place every Thursday morning. This, as well as all other 

items of school uniform; including coats, should be 

clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 As well as completing the homework tasks set, children 

will need to read at home each night. Reading books 

are changed every week. 

It is unlikely that your child will be heard reading their 

home reading book as reading and comprehension will 

be taught through comprehension lessons and guided 

reading texts which do not go home. 

 

 

Important Dates 

We will be updating our class page on the website 

weekly to show you what we have been doing in class. 

Please visit our class pages and leave us a comment! 

5T’s Class Event is to take place on Friday, November 9th 

2018 and 5C’s Class Event is to take place on Friday, 

November 23rd. Please do keep your eye on the 

website though, as things might change due to 

unforeseen circumstances. 

 

Homework 

Homework in Y5 should take no longer than 2 ½ hours per week with English and Maths being the main focus. An outline 

of the homework timetable is below for your reference. All homework must to be handed in on time. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 Learn all the 

times tables  
 

 Learn new 
spellings(5C) 
 

 Read 
reading 
book 

 

 

 Learn all 
the times 
tables  
 

 Read 
reading 
book 

 

 Learn all the 
times tables  
 

 Read reading 
book 

 Grammar and 
Punctuation 
revision 

•Learn all the 
times tables 
 

 Read reading 
book 

 Grammar and 
Punctuation 
revision 

 Core subject 
homework 

 Read reading 
book 

 Learn new 
spellings(5T) 
 

 Learn all the 
times tables  
 

 Grammar and 
Punctuation 
revision 

 
 

Reminders 

Drinks and snacks: 

Snack (fruit, vegetables) and water for break time are still allowed.  Children are allowed water throughout the rest of the day. 

Important dates: 

Assessments in Maths, Writing and Grammar, Punctuation and Spellings will be tested at the end of this half term. 

In Autumn One your child will be studying the topic of ‘Pharaohs’ (see the curriculum map above). 

 


